
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/3/2017 9:06:04 AM
Subject: FW: County Gasoline Report

Attachments: County Gasoline Comparison 2013-2015.xls

Data from DOR

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Kadra Dull [mailto:Kadra.Dull@dor.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 5:16 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: County Gasoline Report

Good Afternoon,

Meredith Cleland asked that I forward you the county gasoline report for 2013 through 2015.  We do not have this information 
available on a monthly basis only on an annual basis.  If you have any questions you may contact Mr. Cleland at 803-240-8495. 

Thank you,

Kadra Dull
Administrative Coordinator
803-898-5429
Kadra.Dull@dor.sc.gov

South Carolina Department of Revenue
Government Services Division/Legislative Section 300A Outlet Pointe Blvd Columbia, SC  29210 dor.sc.gov
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